From: Steve Gilliland steve @aspenhomeske.com &
Subject: Tempered glass at 2010 SW Red Barn
Date: February 22, 2024 at 2:58 PM
To: mitch.schwarz@cityofls.net

Here are the Pella emails indicating that the glass unit has been ordered. Let me know.
Thanks.

-Steve

Steve Gilliland
816-679-7283

Begin forwarded message:

From: Heather Wallace <Hwallace@pellakc.com>
Subject: RE: Aspen Service

Date: February 22, 2024 at 2:23:51 PM CST

To: Art Spelts <ASpelts@pellakc.com>

Cc: Steve Gilliland <steve@aspenhomeskc.com>

| have ordered the glass and scheduled the service for 03/19.

Heather Wallace

Trade PC

11333 Strang Line Rd. Lenexa, KS 66215
913-210-0086

PELLA WINDOWS & DOORS OF KANSAS CITY

From: Art Spelts <ASpelts@pellakc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 3:16 PM
To: Heather Wallace <Hwallace@pellakc.com>




Subject: Aspen Service

215172162, 2010 SW Red Barn, Line 80. Please order and replace piece of glass for one of
these units that did not come in tempered. They failed their final inspection and need this done
ASAP to get the certificate of occupancy and close on the home.

Coordinate timing with Steve 816-679-7283

Thank you.

Art Spelits

Business Development/Field Team Leader
Pella Products of Kansas City
(cell) 816-365-1117

Pella Products of Kansas City
Proud to say
Pella is the most preferred window brand by homeowners in Kansas City.*

*Based on a 2022 study of leading window brands by homeowners.




